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Join us as we share and discuss 
plans for the future of North 
DuSable Lake Shore Drive and 
related Lakefront Improvements!

The Illinois Department of Transportation and the 
Chicago Department of Transportation invite you 
to attend a Public Open House regarding future 
improvements to U.S. 41 (North DuSable Lake Shore 
Drive) from Grand Avenue to Hollywood Avenue in 
Chicago (Public Meeting #5). Since the last Public 
Input Opportunity (Public Meeting #4), the project 
team has evaluated the five remaining multimodal 
roadway alternatives through environmental 
reviews, technical analyses, and community input. 
The Recommended Preferred Multimodal Roadway 
Alternative reflects the results of these reviews, 
analyses, and input.

The Public Open House will feature staffed exhibit areas 
to share and discuss the analyses and proposed project 
features as well as an audio-visual presentation that will 
be shown continuously. Exhibits will review the 5 finalist 
multimodal roadway alternatives presented earlier, along 
with their evaluation results, the Recommended Preferred 
Multimodal Roadway Alternative, and recommended 
Lakefront Improvements for people walking, biking, and 
taking transit to, from, and within the north lakefront 
corridor and Lincoln Park. Project team members will be 
present to discuss the project and answer questions.

All Public Open House materials 
will be made available on the 
project website the day after the 
meeting. Written input on the 
project is accepted at any time, but 
comments received at the meeting 
or by email to the project team at 
info@ndlsd.org by September 9, 
2024 will be included as part of  
the official record for this meeting.

Staffed exhibit areas and a pre-recorded 
audio-visual presentation will be available 
continuously. Feel free to arrive at any time!

Thursday, August 8, 2024

3 to 7 p.m.

Harry S Truman College 
Main Building Cafeteria 
1145 West Wilson Ave 
Chicago, IL, 60640

Date

Time

Location

This meeting will be accessible to people with disabilities. Anyone needing special assistance should contact info@ndlsd.org or (630) 735-3086.  
ASL interpreters will be available. Any persons planning to attend who will need similar accommodations should notify the Department’s TTY/TTD number 
(800) 526-0844/or 711; TTY users (Spanish) (800) 501-0864/or 711; and Telebraille (877) 526-6670 at least five (5) days prior to the meeting.

Public Open House
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